
 

 

MOTORCYCLE TOY RUN ON I-595 

Spectators Prohibited from Stopping to View 

Procession from S.R. 84 and I-595 
 

Updated: 12/02/10 3:55:01 PM  

The annual Toys for Tots Toy Run is planned for this Sunday, December 5
th

. 

Thousands of motorcyclists will be riding in the procession, including on portions 

of Interstate 595.  

For the safety of the traveling public and of the motorcycle riders, the westbound 

lanes of  I-595 from I-95 to 136
th
 Avenue will be closed to all traffic from 9:30am 

until approximately 1:30pm.  

Spectators are urged to view the event from the safety of private property along the 

route.  Motorists are prohibited from stopping along State Road 84 and I-595 

except for an emergency and are advised to drive with extra care in this area as 

construction is present. Florida Highway Patrol troopers will be patrolling to 

ensure everyone’s safety.  

For more information on the Toys for Tots Toy Run and for the entire route of the 

procession, visit the Broward Sheriff’s Office website at http://sheriff.org/  
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